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Tribes and Tribal organizations will also be required to sign a customer agreement with the

[HS NSSC, be responsible for the cost of the drugs purchased and any applicable CMOP fee, and
be subject to the same program management and payment intermediary fees required for access
to the Pharmaceutical Prime Vendor (PPV) program.

For you reference, I have enclosed a copy of the Interagency Agreement. If you have any
questions related to access or eligibility for CMOP at your Tribal pharmacy, please directly
contact CAPT Todd Warren, IHS National CMOP Coordinator, by telephone at (605) 390-2371
or by e-mail at todd.warren@ihs.gov.

Thank you for your partnership and collaboration. Ilook forward to full implementation of this
Interagency Agreement.

Sincerely,

/Mary Smith/

Mary Smith
Principal Deputy Director

Enclosure: Interagency Agreement between Department of Veterans Affairs Veterans Health
Administration Consolidated Mail Outpatient Pharmacy and Department of Health
and Human Services Indian Health Service for The Use of the Veterans Health
Administration’s Consolidated Mail Outpatient Pharmacy System by the Indian
Health Service
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